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Mr. Qiairman, Commissioners :

On behalf of the Government of Canada, I wish to commend the

Commission's International Garrison Diversion Study Board and the members

and consultants of that Board's various corr,mittees, for the preparation o f

the comprehensive report on the transboundary implications of the proposed

campletion and operation of the Garrison Diversion Unit as instructed by

the Commission on October 30 , 1975, under the Reference date d

October 22, 1975 .

The Government of Canada has noted the Board's conclusions,

particularly its conclusion that the Garrison Diversion Unit, as presently

envisaged, will have adverse impacts on water uses in Canada. The

Canadian Government has also noted the Board's technical rec mmendations

and considers that they can serve as a sound basis for the major

recocrsaendations we expect from the IJC . It is clear from the Report,

however, that implementation of the Board's reconriendations concerning

measures to reduce damages would not eliminate some of the negative water

rnuali ty impacts of the project on Canadian waters .

In considering the Recommendations of the Boardt the Canadian

Govern..^~ent strongly urges the CoraAssion to stress the importance of test

measures that the Board recommends be undertaken prior to projec t
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